
  
FROM:   Port Macquarie City Men’s Bowling Club 
 
DATE:    Week ending  Sunday 17th July 2016 
   
The home of the Port City Koalas 
Dress code for social bowls is club uniform/creams or clean smart casual, with collared shirt and neat 
shorts/slacks. 
 
Bowls  Facebook page – have your say! Click on “bowls” on the club web site (portcity.com.au). Scroll 
down to the bottom of that page and click on “bowls news” 
 
 A  reminder that Port City greens and spectator areas are smoke free. 
 
 
The men’s AGM will be held on Saturday 23rd at the club at 9.30 am. Voting is now open, the booths will 
be manned before and after social bowls 
 
The highly successful Prestige Pairs tournament was completed with the top four teams all having 7 
wins. The final result came down to margins, the top four being  
1st Bruce Anderson 
2nd Rowan Brassey 
3rd Jason Dominik 
4th Bryce Stewart 
I believe Bryce lost his last game by 1 shot !! 
 
Port City are well represented in the Zone 14 Championships 2016 finals to be played at Lake Cathie on 
August 13.  
In the President Reserve Pairs we have Nathan Horton/Don Ramsay. 
In the triples are Jack Lewis, Phil Baker, Danny Barratt 
And in the Senior Pairs Bryce Stewart/Ken Paulsen. 
The singles are currently being played, more on that next week. 
 
The travelling bowlers from Kahibah are visiting Port City.  On Saturday 23rd at 12 noon, and on Sunday 
24th at 8.30. Cost is $10 per person and on Saturday there will be a sausage sizzle before the game and 
on Sunday a breakfast before the game. Sheets are on the board. 
 
On the same weekend the Port City travelling bowlers have an overnight trip to Maitland. The bus leaves 
7am on Saturday 23rd. A sheet is on the board. 
 
A new date has been set for the prawn & chicken night. (let’s hope the prawns turn up this time !). It will 
be held Thursday August 18th at 6pm. 

 
 The “fighting fives” will have a trial game against Merrylands 3’s on Thursday 28 July, before travelling 
down to Harbord the next day to play in the state finals. 
 
A sheet and information is on the board for the upcoming 2016 club challenge which is due to start in 
September. 
 
 
Don’t forget the men’s meat raffle every Friday, tickets available from 5pm with the draw at 7pm.  Ask for 
our special deals when buying tickets. Meat trays are proudly supplied by Wiggly Tail Butchery. 



 
 
Remember to check out “latest bowls news” blog for news and happenings at clubs around our district. 
Also bowls tab on the Port City web site 
 
Free coaching is available on Saturday and Sunday mornings ( bowls provided). Contact the bowls 
office for details 
 
Social Bowls: 
There were no social bowls due to the Prestige Pairs tournament. Social bowls as usual this week with 
the jackpots on Thursday and Friday both at $600 
 
 
 
Sunday: 
44 bowlers today and a big welcome to our visitors. 
Terry Murray missed the $434 jackpot. There will be a jackpot each Sunday from now on. 
Lucky envelopes to- 
P. Brady, B. Knight, C. Palmer, L. McLean, E. Layton, D.Gudgeon. 
Raffle winners- 
L. Scholz, B. Thompson, Norma Schwartz. 
 
 
 
    
 
 
Sponsors. 
A big thank you to our sponsors last week  Coastal Fire Protection. This Week Wiggly Tail Butchery 
 
  
Cheers  
Colin Halls 
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